
What it means to be a pupil in TG 

By Stella 

 

My time as a TG pupil has been a joyful and memorable one. I can’t believe how time can 

fly, especially in the last 2 years. This school has been like home to me and like a house 

you move onto another one still keeping the memories close to heart. 

 

Friends 

Over the time in TG, I have gained lots of friends, some I shall remember forever. As well 

as gaining, I have lost some friends only because of them moving to different schools. 

 

Funniest memories 

Well, I have a habit of saying ‘damn’ whenever we are in difficulty or have a terribly long 

L.O to write. After hearing me say this for the 4th time, (I said it a lot because we had a 

hard task and a three lined L.O), Carlee said ‘Stop saying damn, child’. This made me 

respond, ‘I’m older than you, child’.  

 

Teachers 

I would like to thank all the teachers who taught me all these years and made me learn so 

much. I would also like to thank Mrs. Pellet-Ward who taught me that spelling isn’t an 

impossible task. 

 

Overall 

I still can’t believe I am leaving in less than a month, these 7 years have been a 

whirlwind. I would also like to mention my buddy, Charlie, who has flourished in this 

school without my help. I will miss everyone in year 6. I am looking forward to going 

with Amelia to SGGS. Au revoir, TG. And thank you! 

Stella 

 

 

 


